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From: Melanie St Cyr  
Sent: Monday, March 2, 2020 1:46 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: OEB needs to consider climate impacts of Enbridge gas pipeline
 

To Ontario Energy Board,

 
Increasing natural gas pipeline capacity does not square with Ontario’s environment plan
which relies on a significant decrease in natural gas emissions to meet its carbon pollution
reductions. Fossil fuel project reviews, such as of Enbridge’s Dawn-Parkway gas pipeline,
must consider the climate impacts of upstream extraction and downstream consumption.
OEB reviews of energy projects need to consider alternatives like investments in energy
efficiency, conservation and renewable energy. Pipeline assessments need to seriously
consider impacts to species at risk and ecosystems from construction and leaks. Those
ecological studies should always happen before a review is conducted.

Melanie St Cyr
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